
 

 

Hayden Peak PTA Agenda 

Tuesday, November 14, 2023 8:45 am 

• Call to Order:     Christine Bay 
• Reverence/Pledge:                       Lindsey Leatherman  
• Financial Report:             Sarah Slusher 
• Approval of Minutes:                  Christine Bay 
• Second Approval:           Marlena Reed 
•  
• Upcoming Dates- 

November  
October 30th-November 3rd-Red Ribbon Week 
14th-Board Meeting 8:45 am 
14th-Spirit Night-Fat Cats 4:00 pm-10:00 pm 
20th-24th-Family Week 
29th-Harmony Festival of Tree 

 
 
 
 
 

 December-4th-Harmony Concert West Hills Middle School        
Region Reflections 
12th-Board Meeting 1:30 pm

 
 
Principal Report Ms. Fisher-  

President Report Christine Bay- 	
1 – Fundraiser success- $17,121.50 

$14,950 Received through Fund Hub 
$2,242.50 charged for online fees 
$1,906.50 paid by online donor credits 
No set up fee this year ($500) 
$14,614 check from Fund Hub 
$2,507.50 from cash/check donations 
 
*Feedback from parents was great, everyone loved the fun run and the incentives given. If we want to do the shirts again we probably need to 

start looking for sponsors from business to cover those.  

2- Should we do Fund Hub again next year? 
Super easy 
User Friendly 
$400 set up fee (save $100 if we sign up now) 
 

* The reports from the website was very helpful there were so many positive helpful aspects to the website. It’s worth it pay the money. We also have 
to pay the 15% fees of the website. Most donations covered the fees when donating. We only paid $300 or so in fees. Next year will be higher given 
the fact that we have to pay $400 in fees as well.  
 
 
What would we change for next year- 
 
Not do 3 classes at a time, get better bubble machines. Better popcorn machine. Three inflatables would be helpful. We need a double slide as well 
as 2 ladders so more people can go at a time.  Maybe flip flop the classes so all the kids can do specials as well as the fun run. Add 5 more minutes 
to the blocks that had 3 classes. K-3 might not need more time.  

 

  

**Next month is a general membership meeting where we will need to appoint our nominating committee for next year’s elections. 



 

 

  

**Procedure books-If you do not have a binder with your commission information, please start one.  The book should include all information 

needed if you were suddenly unable to fulfill your commission and someone else needed to step in. (aka – the hit by a bus book) 

  

**Spirit of inclusivity award-Christine is going to put together some information about our fundraiser being inclusive. Christine will write up the 

information to submit for the award. Rachel will edit it.  

  

**every board member needs to be a member 

  
 

Financial Report Sarah Slusher- All In agreement to use Fund Hub next year, so Sarah will allocate funds for that.  

Savings Balance-$7,820.26 

Checking Balance-$13,420.81 

 

If anyone needs more funds In their budget for upcoming years please bring It to Sarah or Christines attention.  

Teacher Rep Mrs. Lawson-  

Officer and Commissioner Report 

   Commissions: 
o Teacher Appreciation:                               Ari Dubach- Planning to have an angel tree set up after thanksgiving. With 

donations on angels for parents to grab there are 35 students this year we are planning to donate to. Would love help 
wrapping all the presents.  

o Literacy:                  Amy Wilde - 250 kids participated In the reading bingo. 3 classes were awarded 
for having the most bingos In their class- Dean, Tucker, and Perez 

o Family Life:                          Lisa Smith- November 19th-26th. Individual prizes will be given to the kids who 
participated. 

o Health:           Holly Bowles-  
o Education:          Lindsey Leatherman-Will send Sarah an Invoice from scholastic when we get It.  
o T-Shirts                  Nick Shober-  
o Field Day/Inclusion:                     Rachel Broadbent- She went to the meaningful Inclusion seminar, and went 

through the standards would love us to go through the rubric to see where we fall on the standard for the things we 
host/support. Next month we can go over the results.   

o Reflections:          Marlena Reed-we had 37 submissions for reflections. Most went on to councils 
in January. We will still plan to do the awards night to showcase the kids who entered. Need to get prizes for the kids. 
Maybe the first week In December, will look Into December 7th. 4:30 setup and 6:30 event. Needs help setting up and 
taking down-2 people.   

o Jr. Achievement:                        Meridith Duncan-  
o Safety:                         Molly Rogers-  
o Harmony:         Megan Toronto- We bought jingle bells, we would love some extra money to buy 

things to keep to use year after year-Santa Suit, Grinch Suit a few other things. Will get those priced out so we can see If 
we can use some extra money for those. Festival of trees on the 29th. The In school performance will be the 4th as well as 
the night show on the 4th.  

o Hospitality:                        Sara Klein-  
o Membership:         Camille Thomas-  
o Fundraiser:                                      Faith Erickson/Braakin Mills-  
o School Spirit/Birthdays:                      Jessi Simmons-  
o Book Fair Chair:                       Melanie Morrey-  
o Book Fair        Britney Suddarth- 

 
*Upcoming meeting- December 12th at 1:30 pm      *Upcoming Reverence-Christine Bay 
***CHRISTINE WILL DO MINUTES FOR THAT MEETING 



 

 

*In attendance-  
Lindsey Leatherman 
Molly Rogers 
Julie Smith 
Amy Wilde 
Faith Erickson 
Megan Toronto 
Ari Dubach 
Sarah Slusher 
Christine Bay 
Rachel Broadbent 
Brandi Westenskow 
Marlena Reed 
 
 


